
  
 
 

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
RVS/CIR/221/2021-2022                                                                                                      19th MARCH 2022 

                                     ORIENTATION 2022-23 
 

Dear Parents (III-X and XII), 

Greetings! 

Your child is embarking on a journey that will lead him/her on many roads of discovery and learning.  
As we enthusiastically start the journey for the Academic Year 2022-23, we welcome you to partner 
with us in shaping the minds of our young learners. To acquaint you with the academic and 
operational processes, an on-campus Orientation Program will be held on the following days:- 

Orientation Sessions (2022-23) 

Grade Date Time (Dance Studio) Respective Classrooms 
Purchasing of books and 

uniforms 

VI 
Wednesday, 
23rd March 

2022 

1:00 pm - 1:30 pm 1:30 pm - 2:00 pm 2:00 pm - 2:30 pm 

VII 2:00 pm - 2:30 pm 2:30 pm - 3:00 pm 3:00 pm - 3:30 pm 

     

III 

Saturday, 
26th March 

2022 

9:00 am - 9:30 am 9:30 am - 10:00 am 10:00 am - 10:30 am 

IV 9:45 am - 10:15 am 10:15 am - 10:45 am 10:45 am - 11:15 am 

V 10:30 am - 11:00 am 11:00 am - 11:30 am 11:30 am - 12:00 pm 

VIII 11:30 am - 12:00 pm 12:00 pm - 12:30 pm 12:30 pm - 1:00 pm 

IX 12:45 pm - 1:15 pm 1:15 pm - 1:45 pm 1:45 pm - 2:15 pm 

X 1:15 pm - 1:45 pm 1:45 pm - 2:15 pm 2:15 pm - 2:30 pm 

XII 2:00 pm - 2:30 pm 2:30 pm - 3:00 pm 3:00 pm - 3:30 pm 

Please note: On parents request we have rescheduled Orientation of Grades III-V on 26th March 
2022. 

A line of confirmation to attend the on-campus Orientation will be appreciated.  

Please fill in the form below to help us know your child better- 

https://tinyurl.com/3uv5fh9c  

The transport in charge will be available in the office, meeting can be arranged if required. 

A line of confirmation to attend the on-campus Orientation will be appreciated. 

We look forward to welcoming you for the Orientation session. Children can accompany their 
parents and we will take care of them while you attend the Orientation program. All necessary 
precautions and safety guidelines related to COVID 19 will be followed. 
 

RVS wishes all the best to our students and parents for the new academic session. 
 
Warm Regards  
Ms. Nidhi Tewari  
Principal  

https://tinyurl.com/3uv5fh9c

